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Sean Smith

To: Scott Hildebrand
Subject: RE: Housing needs report - regional coordination

From: Alexander Krause <akrause@tnrd.ca>  
Sent: August 19, 2019 4:02 PM 
To: 'Monika Schittek' <cao@village.clinton.bc.ca>; 'cao@lytton.ca' <cao@lytton.ca>; Scott Hildebrand 
<shildebrand@merritt.ca> 
Subject: Housing needs report - regional coordination 
 
Hello, 
 
This email is further to previous correspondence from Regina regarding the potential for regional coordination in 
preparing housing needs reports. Our Board has authorized staff to work with interested member municipalities who 
would like to partner in a regional grant application for UBCM funding and coordination of a consultant to prepare the 
necessary housing needs reports. To date, we have received confirmation from three member municipalities. Regina 
asked me to reach out to you as she is away for the next couple weeks. We are preparing another report for the 
September 19th Board meeting which will request authorization to proceed with a grant application and include specific 
member municipalities who have submitted a Council resolution requesting TNRD support and regional partnership.  
 
Please let me know if you intend to bring a report to your Council requesting TNRD support and coordination. We would 
need your confirmation by September 6th to give us enough time to include your Municipality’s request in our Board 
Report.  
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 
 
Regards, 
Alex   
 

 

Alexander Krause, MEDes, MCIP, RPP 
Manager of Planning Services, Thompson-Nicola Regional District 
300 - 465 Victoria Street | Kamloops, BC |V2C 2A9 
Office 250 377-8673 | Direct 250 377-7189 | Fax 250 372-5048 

tnrd.ca 

 

 
 
The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the TNRD – 
Thompson-Nicola Regional District. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, 
distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized 
otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the 
original message. Thank you.  


